Office of Superintendent of Schools August 3, 2005
Board Meeting of August 17, 2005

Business Operations
Ofelia San Pedro, Deputy Superintendent

SUBJECT: RATIFICATION OF 2004-2005 ADDENDUM TO THE 2003-2006 LABOR
CONTRACT BETWEEN THE MIAMI-DADE COUNTY PUBLIC
SCHOOLS AND THE UNITED TEACHERS OF DADE

COMMITTEE: SCHOOL SUPPORT ACCOUNTABILITY

Pursuant to provisions of the labor contract between the Miami-Dade County Public
Schools and the United Teachers of Dade, the parties commenced reopener negotiations
on March 8, 2005 and concluded on July 29, 2005 with a Tentative Agreement being
reached on all open economic and non-economic issues.

Prior to the School Board meeting of August 17, 2005, the Tentative Agreement will be
presented to the UTD bargaining unit members for a ratification vote and, if ratified, the
contract will be presented to the Board for ratification.





